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Jordin Margraves 
5840 Reed Lane SE Salem, OR, 97302 

-The Marine Board has already been tasked with handling all of these issues and are doing a
wonderful job! Also- the Marine board just implemented rules on the upper river that I know
have not yet been enforced. So I honestly don’t think we need more bills..... 
- Time, energy, and money should be spent elsewhere. 
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